
From: Mary-Lou Montgrain  
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 8:10 AM 
To: Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; carmine.perelli@richmondhill.ca; yyan 
Cc: Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench 
<tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; David West 
<david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; 
Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill 
<clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Choosing a new mayor for Richmond Hill 
 
 
Dear Councillors, Clerks and Reporter, 
 
As a resident of Richmond Hill, I have contacted you to let you know that I would like to 
see the vacancy of mayor be filled by the democratic process of a by-election. 
I support the idea of online voting due to possible winter weather complications and the 
fact that we are still in the midst of a pandemic. 
 
Thank you for your attention on this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary-Lou Montgrain 
31 Rathfon Crescent 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4C 5B6 


